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19th April 2024
Our Ref: 24/01214/ATP

Dear Sir/Madam,

9 Haywood Park Stewkley Buckinghamshire LU7 0HE
Two dead lime trees in the rear garden of 9 Haywood Park, Stewkley. The dead trees
require total removal as they could do considerable damage to neighbouring property,
they are unsafe and pose imminent danger. I have been in correspondence with Neil
Pasmore, Arboricultural Inspector, Buckinghamshire Council, who has confirmed
permission will be given to remove the trees, subject to the replacement of two broadleaf
trees, not Lime trees.

Thank you for your application which was registered on the 18th April 2024. The application is
being dealt with.

There is no fee necessary for this application.

If I have not sent you a decision by 13th June 2024 and you have not agreed to extend the
period for the Council to make a decision, you then have a period of 28 days in which you can
lodge an appeal with the Secretary of State for the Environment on a form available from the
Department of the Environment, Eastern Regional Office (Environment), Heron House, 49-51
Goldington Road, Bedford, MK40 3LL. You will appreciate that it is not always possible for an
application to be dealt with within the period given, and you may wish to contact this office
before proceeding further with an appeal as once an appeal is lodged, a decision on the
application cannot be made by the Council.

To ensure our records are always up to date, please let us know if you change your postal or
email address.

Yours faithfully,

The Business Support Team

ACTREE


